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Erica: We'll return to our live coverage
of Showtime Championship Boxing in just a
minute, but first, I'm Erica Hill and
this is a "One Day at TechTV" news
update.

Erica: You're looking at live footage
from the Pyramid Arena in Memphis,
Tennessee, where former world heavyweight
champion ...

Erica: ... Mike Tyson ...

Erica: ... is set to take on our own ... Erica: ... Martin Sargent ...
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Erica: ... in 15 rounds of Championship
boxing. Goooooooooo Tyson! Err. Right.   Erica: So let's look at what led up to

this big showdown.

 

Erica: Sargent originally got himself in
trouble with President George W. Bush by
allegedly exposing the assets of ...

 
Erica: ... first daughters Jenna and
Barbara Bush, seen here in file footage
...

 

Erica: ... on live webcam on his new
TechTV show ...   Erica: ... Martin.
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Erica: President Bush subsequently
declared war on this TechTV wannabe
superstar and Sargent responded by
allegedly fleeing the country.

 
Erica: However, it turned out that
Sargent was simply hiding out in a back
waxing facility/bar in San Francisco.

 

Erica: Why the military couldn't find him
when he was hiding out in this very
building, we won't ask. However, we do
wonder why the military didn't find him
when he launched his rap career in a
strange partnership with ...

 
Erica: ... perennial weirdo Michael
Jackson. While Jackson later attempted to
sue him for palimony, Sargent emerged
unscathed.

 

Erica: From there it got weird. Sargent
tried to clone himself ...  

Erica: ... only to have Cult master Rael
shoot him down. Rael's clone banks were
filled with orders for cloned copies of
our own Kris Kosach.
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Erica: I have one of those, she does my
floors and windows. Anywho, Sargent went
on to try to get advice from former
heavyweight champion ...

  Erica: ... George Foreman ...

 

Erica: ... who gave him little or no hope
in surviving the fight. Sargent later
attempted to get out of the fight by
claiming the "assets" in question
belonged to myself and my co-host
Michaela Pereira, who he allegedly taped
while we were changing. For which he
shall burn in hell for eternity.

 
Erica: After his final plea fell on deaf
ears, Sargent was then teleported to the
Pyramid Arena and will give us a
statement before going to the ring. Let's
go to that statement now.

 

Erica: Wait a second, that's not Martin
Sargent ...   Surprises Galore When We Come Back!
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